
Town of Landover Hills 

6904 Taylor Street 

Landover Hills, Maryland 

301-773-6401 
 

March 9, 2023 
 

 

REQUEST FOR BID: PLAYGROUND CONSTRUCTION SERVICES 

  

The Town of Landover Hills is seeking the services of an experienced playground construction 

company to design, install, and maintain a new playground in our community park. The project 

will include site preparation, equipment installation, and related landscaping. 

  

Interested companies should contact Jackie Villela at 301-773-6401 or email 

j.villela@landoverhills.us to obtain a detailed project scope and requirements document. 

  

Bids must be submitted to j.villela@landoverhills.us by March 16, 2023. 

  

The Town of Landover Hills reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any 

irregularities or informalities in the bidding process. The town also reserves the right to accept 

the bid deemed most advantageous to the town. 

  

Please direct all questions regarding this bid to Jackie Villela. 

  

I appreciate your interest in working with the Town of Landover Hills. 

 


